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Dr. H.B. Stenzel
208 East 33rd Street
Austin, Texas

Dear Doctor Stenzel:

It is a pleasure to be able to advise you that

your salary has been increased to $300.00 per month,
effective as of July 1lst.

I can assure you that the careful field work whieh
you have been doing, and the high quality of the re-
sults of this work to date are fully appreciated by
our Management.

Sincerely yours,
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